
21st March, 2022
Dear Parent/Guardian,

English Learning Support Programme during Special Vacation

In order to ensure students make good use of their time while fighting the pandemic at home,
the school has arranged an English learning support programme for your child. The details are as
follows:

Dates 6/4, 13/4, 20/4 (Wednesday)
Time 11:00a.m.-12:00n.n
Target Junior form students recommended by subject teachers
Class size 5-10 students per group, one group per form
Format Online (via MS Teams)
Remarks Students are required to turn their cameras on during the class for

better engagement and interaction with tutors.

Please remind your child to attend the online session on time and participate actively. Students
should return the signed reply slip on E-class on or before 25th March 2022. For enquiries, please
contact the teacher-in-charge: Ms. Freda Tse at yytse@yck2.edu.hk.

Yours faithfully,

LI Tak-fai, Stephen
Principal

Date: ____________________
Reply Slip

To: Principal of Yu Chun Keung Memorial College No.2

I acknowledge receipt of 2021/22 School Circular No. 41d regarding the English Learning
Support Programme during Special Vacation.

* I allow my child to join the Programme.
*Please put in a ‘’ as appropriate.

Student’s Name: _____________________________

Class: ___________________________ ( )

Parent’s Signature: ____________________________

Emergency contact No.: _______________________

Student’s contact No: __________________________

Renew; Enlighten; Succeed
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